
From: Egide, Erik@CHP
To: OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: FW: EIR Response - SCH 2021070045
Date: Thursday, August 12, 2021 4:21:35 PM

 
 

From: Egide, Erik@CHP 
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 4:20 PM
To: Benoist, Andre H@DOT <andre.benoist@dot.ca.gov>
Cc: CHP-EIR <EIR@chp.ca.gov>; Enciso, Blanca@CHP <Blanca.Enciso@chp.ca.gov>;
state.clearninghouse@opr.ca.gov; CHP-10AAdesk <10AAdesk@chp.ca.gov>
Subject: EIR Response - SCH 2021070045
 
Good afternoon,
 
The California Highway Patrol’s Quincy Area has reviewed the Environmental documents related to
the Cromberg Rehabilitation & Feather River Inn intersection project.  As is the case with any
highway construction project, there will be an impact to CHP operations with response times
through the construction area.  There is nothing in the project description that stands out as
impacting traffic safety, congestion, or public safety beyond the traffic delays typically expected for
such a project.  Quincy Area anticipates and requests all traffic delays are maintained to standards
allowing for us to anticipate delays and maintain our ability to provide the highest level of safety,
service, and security to the public.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you, Erik
 
Erik Egide
Commander
Quincy Area 165
California Highway Patrol
Office: (530) 283-1100
Cell: (530) 251-6304
Email: EEgide@chp.ca.gov
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